
 

You are invited… 

Public Exhibition 

Latchmore Wetland Restoration 
Project 
 
The Forestry Commission are proposing to submit a planning 
application by the end of this year to undertake works to restore 
the Latchmore Brook to its natural meandering course. 
 
A public exhibition to update you on the proposals is being held on: 

 

Tuesday 6th October 2015 
From 4pm until 8.30pm 

At Hyde Church Community Centre, nr 
Fordingbridge, SP6 2QJ 
 
The Forestry Commission and LUC (independent planning and 
environmental consultants) will be available to answer any 
questions on the proposed project. You will also have the 
opportunity to feedback your comments at the event.  
 
Further information about the New Forest Higher Level Stewardship 
(HLS) scheme and the wetland restoration project for Latchmore 
can be viewed online at www.hlsnewforest.org.uk or you can 
contact one of the HLS team at 
enquiries.latchmore@forestry.gsi.gov.uk  
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